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0il Conservation Division 0. C. D.
P. 0. Box 2088 ARTESIA, OFFICE
Santa Fe, N.M. 87501

RE: #2 Grynberg 16 State
Sec. 16, T5S-R24E
Chaves County, N. M.

Dear Sir:

At the beginning of May, we changed pumpers for our Pecos Slope Abo Production.
On the above referenced well, we found a major discrepency as to what was
reported to be in our liquids tank. Exhibit "A" shows the ending report

based on the prior pumper's figures and the beginning report based on the

new pumper's figures.

We have no knowledge of any stealing. Our box car seals on our tanks where
we unload to any haulers have not been tampered with. Whether any was taken
out of the top is mere speculation. Regardless, I am sure that we should
have to file some kind of amendment to our prior reports. Please advise

us as to how to best rectify this matter.

Very truly yours,
GRYNBERG PETROL COMPANY

(il L

hris C. Pennels
Drilling and Production Coordinator
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Enclosure
CC: Artesia District Office



